
End of the Second Grading Period & Semester 

Early Release 

 

McGuffey Families, 

 

This is a reminder that on Wednesday, December 

22nd, there will be an early release.  We will dismiss 

students at 1:20pm.  All students will still receive a 

breakfast and a lunch that day! 

 

Parents, this will also mark the end of the second 

9-week grading period and the end of the first 

semester.  Report cards will be mailed home on 

Friday, January 7, 2022. 

 

This is also the beginning of Winter Break.  

Students return to class on Monday, January 3rd. 

 

 

 

 


